· [bookmark: _GoBack]The Leadership Development Workshop planned for Ketchikan is being held scheduled via Zoom on April 25. It is appropriate for all members, incoming officers or not. The presentation is taken from one given at the Leadership Conference in Iowa in July of 2019. The presenter was Dr. Judith Merz of New Jersey and she gave her permission to use this presentation and also shared her entire Power Point document. The presentation has been shortened to allow for the shorter period of time available, but the main points are included and I am hopeful it will be beneficial to our members. I will be happy to share copies of Dr. Merz’s presentation with any member of the Society. 
· Judy Ireton Leadership Development Chair April 14, 2020 

